
CULLOMPTON SWIMMING POOL CAMPAIGN 
Committee Meeting Tuesday 19th March 2019, Shop 
 

Liza Oxford-Booth – Chair LOB 
Meryle Staddon – Treasurer MS 
Lynn Craddock LC 

Mary Christie MC 
Pam Hancock PH 
Rachel Hall RH 

Lynne Read 

Apologies               
D Lochhead J Lochhead Heather Crispin Roy Gould Cat Margrie 
 
Minutes                  
Minutes accepted as a true record of January meeting 
Proposed: LR, Seconded: MS, Vote: All in favour 
 
Matters arising  
None 
 
Shop  
Takings are up on last year. The shop has taken its first £1000 week. 
Donations to shop are high. New volunteers needed to sort stock. 
Treasurer's Report 
Treasurer Bank balance £150,822.71 as at 9th July 2019 
June takings were £3449.70. 
Payments are beginning to come out for the summer bank deposits 
The accounts are currently being prepared by the accountant. 
To clarify - the Accountant has advised that any accounts for previous campaigns prior to this campaign 
starting in 2011 can be destroyed.   
Funds transferred from previous campaigns were starting donations. Monies from the CCA were funds 
raised by the current campaign.  Lynne Read would like it recorded that she disagrees with this. 
 
Chair  
Nothing new to report 
 
Technical Committee  
Bookings are coming in steadily for the Summer Ball 
Still looking for some extra auction prizes 
Lynne has offered to do car park stewarding 
 
Fundraising  
Teddy Stall at the Summer Fair only raised £16. Event was not well publicised and foot fall was down on 
previous years 
Kia Ora booked for 20th July 2019 
Plymtree booked for August Bank Holiday 
 
Date of next meeting  
10th September 2019  
Starting at 7pm 

  


